KGR<C

HANNIBAL/QUINCY

August 31, 1988

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein

8209 West 78th Street

Overland Park, Kansas 66204

Dear Mr. Dabelstein,

This letter is to confirm your reception of KGRC-FM,
92.9 Mhz, Hannibal, Missouri, at 10:20 a.m., August 23,
1988. The promotional announcements you describe are
accurate and the times compatible with what was
scheduled on the 1log.

Thanks for listening!

Regards,

KGRCJRADIO

Pam Hunt

General Manager

PH/nd
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